
 

 
 
Surrey County Council Local Committee (Guildford) 28 November 2012 
 
Open Forum 
 
The informal Open Forum preceded start of the formal meeting. Questions and 
answers are noted but do not form part of the formal minutes 
 
 
1. Submitted by: PETER HATTERSLEY, WEST HORSLEY RESIDENT. 
 
Mr Hattersley said in his opinion there had been an abuse of the BOAT by 4x4 
vehicles at Sheepwalk in East Horsley. He asked if would be possible to bring a TRO 
to close the BOAT for winter. The Senior Countryside Access Officer would check on 
the terms of any existing TRO and contact Mr Hattersley directly with a response. 
 
2. Submitted by: SANDRA MORGAN, WORPLESDON PARISH COUNCIL. 
 
Mrs Morgan asked what provision was being made for traveller sites in Worpleson 
and Normandy. The Community Partnership and Committee Officer would contact 
Guildford Borough Council and ask the appropriate officer to contact Mrs Morgan 
with a response. 
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